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Despite the high median income, the majority of Oregonians are working people who 

cannot afford a 14% rent cap. All these policies do is exacerbate the housing crisis, 

increasing the number of unhoused people and making it easier for predatory renters 

to exploit people. It's in the best interest of Oregonians and the state of Oregon that 

its people can afford to live within it's borders. Rent hikes hurt working people, and 

working people are what makes the state run. 


